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Dear Ms. Salas:

By letter dated September 21, 2000, OnePoint Communications clarified its then
current wireless holdings, at the request of the agency staff. We now wish to provide an
update to that report, indicating that OnePoint no longer holds any wireless licenses. All
of OnePoint’s remaining wireless licenses have now been assigned, with the consent of
the Commission, to 21* Century Cable TV of Chicago, Inc.

1. The Commission granted an Assignment of Authorization for private
microwave call sign WPQS217 to 21* Century (File No. 0000218082) on
September 20, 2000; the Notice of Consummation for this assignment was
filed on September 22, 2000.

2. The Commission granted OnePoint’s last remaining application for a new
station license on September 22, 2000, assigning the new station private
microwave call sign WPQS718 (File No. 0000168834). OnePoint and 21
Century filed an application for Assignment of Authorization for this station
on September 25, 2000 (File No. 0000225171). The Commission consented
to that application on October 2, and the required Notice of Consummation

was filed on October 3, 2000.
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3. OnePoint’s application for modification of license for call sign WPNB783
(File No. 0000168104) was granted by the Commission on September 28,
2000. The underlying license was previously assigned to 21* Century (File
No. 0000180235), so the modification granted to this license is now in the
name of 21* Century.

With the completion of these three items, all OnePoint’s remaining licenses have
been assigned to 21* Century, and OnePoint Communications Corp. no longer holds any
radio license authorizations from the Commission.

Please direct any questions concerning this filing to the undersigned.

Sincerely,

RiShon TR KRL0—
Richard P. Kolb

OnePoint Communications Corp.
Two Conway Park

150 Field Drive, Suite 300

Lake Forest, IL 60045

(847) 582-8721

cc: Margaret Egler
Jessica Rosenworcel
Elizabeth Nightingale




